Glassboro Public Schools

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: September 6, 2018

Re: Action Memo
September 2018 Board Meeting
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Please be advised as of September 6, 2018 Jennifer DeFay will be transferring from a
classroom aide at Bowe School to a 1:1 aide at Intermediate School. A student is
transitioning between buildings, and Ms. DeFay will transition to meet the needs of the
student.

Please be advised as of September 6, 2018 James Picioccio will be transferring from a
1:1 aide at the Intermediate School to a classroom aide at the Bowe School. This is due
to a GIS student transferring out of district and students transferring/transitioning into
Bowe School.

Please be advised as of September 6, 2018 Lydia Littles, 1:1 aide, will be transferring
from Bullock School to Bowe School. This is due to a Bullock student transferring out
of district and a student transferring into Bowe School.

Please be advised as of September 6, 2018 Nicole Shaw, shared aide, will be transferring
from the Intermediate School to the Bowe School. This is due to a GIS student no longer
requiring an aide, while Bowe students require an aide.



